

BULLETIN 3-90

BEECROFT - CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST NCORPORATED

P.O. BOX 31, BEECROFT, N.S.W. 2119

AUGUST

6th August, 1990

PRESIDENT BILL GREENHALGH SECRETARY PETER DUCKMANTON

GENERAL MEETING

8 pm

WEDNESDAY, 15th AUGUST ST JOHNS CHURCH HALL BEECROFT ROAD, BEECROFT

7.30 pm

PRESENTATION OF PRIZES

E. J. RICHARDS TROPHY COMPETITION

The meeting will discuss a number of local issues including, the widening of D widening will discuss a number of local issues including, proposed over the proposed proposed extensions to the Beecroft commercial district along ongala Crescent.

The Annual Spring Walk will be held this year at 2p.m. on August 26.
The meeting place walk will be held the end of Day Road,
Chelt meeting place will be SPRING WALK The Manual Spring Walk will be held this year at 2p.m. on the meeting place is the Picnic Area at the end of Day Road, presenham To Richards Trophy will be Cheltenham. The prizes for the E.J. Richards Trophy will be presented at 7 30 presented at 7.30p.m. prior to the Trust General Meeting on August Church All Children All children who submitted posters are invited to St. Johns hall for the

Two walks will be led by Trust members, both taking two to two and array hours Church hall for the presentation. walks will be led by Trust members, both taking two to two and array of spring flowers. Which walk will be led by Fred Waddington with Fred Spring flowers. This walk will be led by Fred guide. If with Eva Jones or This walk will be led by Trust members, both to see the wondern with Eva Jones or usual botanical walk to see the wondern with Eva Jones or This walk will be led by Fred Waddington If with of spring flowers. This walk will be led by Fred Waddington You are particularly represented in the flora walk along with Jenny You are particularly interested in the flora walk along with Jenny Fire m. WARNING or are particularly interested in the flora walk along with the Fire Trail so was a rearguard and Jenny Lewis and Jenny Lewis along with the Fire Particularly interested in the flora walk along with the Fire Trail so was along the Devlins Creek Fire Trail so wear appropriate clothing.

PUBLICATION BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION NO NBH5324

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where is that now?) or the proposal for a new fire station.

A longer walk will be led by Sheila Woods with Ron Anderson as rearguard. This will be a much longer walk designed to give those not particularly interested in the second not particularly interested in the flora a more challenging afternoon.

WARNING - there is some scrambling to the scrambling the scrambling to the scramblin WARNING - there is some scrambling to do up the Boy Scouts Creek and a clay quagmire along Devline Company to the Boy Scouts Creek a clay quagmire along Devlins Creek. Not recommended for children under 10.

Maps and a flora list will be provided free. We may have on sale the new STEP map of the Users the new STEP map of the Upper Lane Cove Valley for \$5 and a wothwhile pamphlet called Making Your Garden Bush Friendly for \$1. We hope that as many regident We hope that as many residents as possible will join us for what is usually a very pleasant afternoons. usually a very pleasant afternoon.

The book(s) on the history of Beecroft and Cheltenham is progressing well but additional information of the approximation of the approx well but additional information about the following families would be appreciated.

Andrew Murray (of the early 1900s).

George and Charlotte Sargent (of pie fame).

Anyone with information please contact Mrs Helen Barker on 484 6007.

HISTORY WALK

The History Group invites you to a Spring Stroll on Sunday, 16th September. It will start at Charles Spring Stroll on Sunday, 2.00 September. It will start at Cheltenham Girls High School at 2.00pm Notes on pair of the stroll will start at Cheltenham Sirls High School at 2.00pm Notes on pair of the stroll will start at Cheltenham Girls High School at 2.00pm Notes on pair in the stroll will be stroll will and the major part of the stroll will be along Boronia Avenue. Notes on points of historical Notes on points of historical interest will be provided and on returning to the school and of the school and on the school and the scho returning to the school a delicious afternoon tea will be served.

Ist out points of historical interest will be provided and on the school a delicious afternoon tea will be served. Tickets will be on sale in the Beecroft Arcade on Saturday mornings 1st, 8th and 15th September

CHELTENHAM OVERBRIDGE LIGHTS

The Trust has campaigned for many years for the installation of traffic lights at the itersection of Sutherland and Cheltenham Roads. These lights are now being the second of Sutherland and Cheltenham Roads. These lights are now being installed.

MEMBERSHIP (ho-hum)

You may feel we are pressing this issue ad nauseum but if you want a voice in local affairs and to inform this can this can a voice in local affairs and to influence Trust policy, posted Bulletin. Our results of this can be achieved by Trust membership. If achieved by Trust membership. If you did not receive a posted line our records indicate. Bulletin, our records indicate you are not a financial membership.

This is a possible of the control of the co Unfortuately, many residents have not renewed their members show the concern Even if issues do not renewed their members show the concern the concern that the concern the concern the concern that the concern the concern that the concern the concern that the con this year. Even if issues do not affect your backyard, you density developments of the distance of medium be concerned for the rest of the district. The spread of medium Support was support to the spread of medium support to the spr density development, for instance, will affect us all. Support your trust so that it may support you.

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST INC.

	MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL for financial year commencing 1st Jan	uary
Name		
Address	Telephone	
		N. 6.772

Annual subscriptions - Family Single Adult \$5.00

Post to: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, Beecroft, NSW 2119 Thank you for your support